	
	Ellicottville Band


Memo

To:
Parents of band students

From:
Mrs. Wilder

Date:
3/24/15
Re:
Memorial Day – May 25th 

As May 25th is approaching quickly, I would like to get things in place for the Memorial Day performance.  We have started looking at some songs to perform and in order to know if they will work out, I will need to know who will be there.  The performance will be at 11:00 at the gazebo.  We will meet by 10:30 and be done by noon.   A grade will be given to each student.

All of us know friends, relatives, community members, etc. who have served or are presently serving in the armed forces. As you know, Memorial Day has been designated as a time at which all of us can support those brave men and women who have sacrificed much to gain and maintain our freedom. If you are unsure as to whether or not you should participate, ask one of these persons what you should do. My sincere hope is that you will be able to join us in this important observance.

Please fill out the form below and send back by April 10th.  Any questions please feel free to call or 
E-mail me at 699-2316 ext. 122 or cwilder@eville.wnyric.org 


Student Name: _____________________________________________________

Parent Signature:  __________________________________________________

· Please circle one of the options below.
· My child will be at the performance

· My child will not be at the performance because___________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________​​​__
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